
Announcements June 11, 2017 
Church Picnic 
Oaklyn Baptist will be hosting a church picnic at Soupy Island  (1718 Front St., W. Deptford) on 

Saturday, June 24th from 11am-7pm. Burgers and Hot dogs will be provided. There is a sign-up 
sheet in the back of the church so we can have a head count/idea for food. There is a pool, 
carousel, slide and games! Cost is $6 per person. Contact Bob Mounce with any questions.  

 
 

Matt Gaehring is looking for anyone who may have an interest in being part of the worship 
team on Sunday mornings. If you are interested in playing in the Worship Band they will 
begin practicing on Sunday mornings at 9 AM starting on June 25th. He is also looking for 
anyone who is interested in participating in any other part of the worship service (reading 
scripture, leading hymns, singing in the choir, or sharing another gift). If you want more 
information or are interested in the Worship Band or any other aspect of the worship service 
please contact Matt at mgaehring@gmail.com or 856.981.9006. 

 
 

Congratulations to our graduates! 
 
Rachael Bonewicz graduated from Rutgers with her Masters in Business Administration. 
 
Jim Wallace graduated from UPENN with his Bachelor of Art in Political Science.  
 
Quyn Ulrich will be graduating from Home School. He will continue attending Camden 

County College in the fall. He has been a member of the Honors program at CCC since January.  
 
Alexis Arnold is graduating from Collingswood High School. She will be attending Rutgers Camden in the fall.  
 
Shjon Gomolka is graduating from high school this month.  
 
Casey Colgate is graduating from Clearview High School. She will be attending Rowan College at Gloucester 
County in the fall and will be majoring in Elementary Education.  
 
Robert Mounce completed his Bachelor’s degree from Temple University this past winter. 
 

 
American Baptist Women (ABW) 
ABW will not be meeting in June or July. Their next meeting will be in August.  
 

 
 
Summer Office Hours 
Starting tomorrow Cara will be in the office on Mondays from 9-12 and Wednesdays from 9-5pm. 
The bulletin deadline will remain 9am on Wednesday mornings.  

 
 

 


